
Town of Stoddard
Planning Board

Tuesday, March 9, 2021
Town Hall – 7PM

MINUTES

Pledge:

Roll Call: 
Present – Jane McOsker – Chair, Paul Crosby – Vice Chair, Chris 
Madden – Selectmen Representative, Vickie Williams, Harry Power – 
alternate.
Excused: George Davenport
Guest: Michelle Pong – Town Administrator
*Paul and Michelle at meeting via computer

Correspondence:
Budget

Unfinished Business:
Paul Fiondella – Voluntary Merger Tax Map 113 Lots 9 & 1. Vickie 
Motioned to approve, Chris 2nd the motion.  Motion Carried. Approval 
letter to be sent to Paul Fiondella. The lot will now be known as Tax 
Map 113 Lot 9.

New Business:
CPI – Capital Improvement Plan
Michelle will reach out to the deparment heads again. A letter was 
sent out to the department heads asking for the needed information.
Would like town members to get involved, a committee will be set up. 
Please contact Vickie Williams 446-3326 if there is any interest in 
being a part of the  committee.

Meeting Adjourned 7:22PM

Submitted 
Vickie Williams -  Planning Board Secretary


